Jacqueline Smith

Please know that I am against this proposed CAFO ruling that you are trying to enforce on our local
farmers and backyard citizens that have chickens or goats. I feel you should be doing something
with the homeless that are polluting our water and land with drugs that can't be filtered out of the
water system. Not to mention the toxic biosludge and biosolids that are spread on farmers lands
which can now accept humans to be made into sludge.

I agree with and concur with the comments of Okanogan, Thurston, and Yakima County Farm
Bureaus.



